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RE:  Update Regarding Shortages for 2019 Season 
 
 
 
Dear Canaan Fir Customer: 
 
Thank you for your purchase of seedlings from Canaan Fir Tree Co.  The seedlings are 
in the process of being packed and shipped to our location in Granville.  We received an 
update regarding final count of seedlings lifted from the ground at our grower on the 
West Coast. 
 
Due to unforeseen environmental issues at our grower, our available number of 
seedlings has been tremendously diminished.  We have exhausted all sources of 
competing Canaan Fir suppliers and given up Timbuk Farm’s entire Canaan Fir order 
for our 2019 planting season to supply our customers with as many seedlings as 
possible to fill orders.  For this reason, we will be shorting all customers of all sizes of 
our Canaan Fir. 
 
We have a limited number of Frasier Fir P+1 which can be substituted for shorted 
Canaan Fir, on a FIRST COME FIRST SERVED basis. 
 
We understand this causes a major inconvenience to our loyal customers.  This is an 
issue out of our control, which came to our attention days ago and unfortunately a risk 
of the farming industry.  We will be sending out revised documentation with final 
numbers in the next few days.  An update on our pick up and shipment dates will be 
posted on our website www.canaanfir.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jim Gibson 
President 
Canaan Fir Tree Co. 
Timbuk Farms, Inc. 
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